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Comments: I am writing to express my NON SUPPORT of Midas Gold Idaho and the Stibnite Gold Project. Over

the past several years Midas Gold has shown its commitment to Valley County and the state of Idaho and I

encourage you to NOT permit the proposed activities outlined by Midas Gold in its Plan of Restoration and

Operations.

 

The Stibnite Gold Project will NOT help to restore the environment in our region. The U.S. Forest Service[rsquo]s

analysis in the DEIS (4.12-39) shows this could increase and improve overall productivity and even diversity

among chinook salmon, bull trout and steelhead. The company is also required to set aside all of the funds

needed to properly restore the site in a special trust so the land will be restored no matter what happens to the

company. But, like so many companies before, they WILL NOT be able to do so.


